
Cariboo Regional District
Leah Volkmann File No.      a5Q 0(

From:    Sheila Gibbons < bakercreekcommunityclub@gmail. com> DEC 1 9 2018
Sent:     December 19, 2018 10: 18 AM

To:       CRD Mailbox Referred To
OCO

Subject: Baker Creek Community Club - project report

Attachments:  2018- 11- 26 15.40.04.jpg; 2018- 11- 26 15.40.15.jpg; 2018- 11- 26 15.40.40.jpg

We would like to thank the Cariboo Regional District for their support and providing us with a Capital Expenditure Grant
of$ 1000. 00.

As of today we have completed all projects except one. The kitchen floor has not been finished but is in the works. We

were delayed this year by calving; haying; and fires.A big part of our community are ranchers and everyone was
affected by the fires.

At this time the projects completed were the painting; the stage, the back door, the drywall, and the firewall by the
heater.

We now have heat in the kitchen area, no draft at the back door and a ceiling that looks amazing. The response from
our community has been very supportive and pleased with the improvements.

The Cariboo Regional District has been recognized on our facebook page - Baker Creek Living and a poster at our local
store and mailbox.
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